
Enrollment Update  

 

The June 6th report from the District Research Office shows student headcount for 

Summer 2018 has increased 14.6% and current FTES is 1,786 (+12%) compared 

to this point in time last year. The fall headcount increased 3.6% and FTES is at 

5,918 (+6%).   
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Upcoming Events 

 

US Air Force Band  

of the Golden West 

Free Community Concert 

June 26, 2018 at 7:00PM 

Indoor Theater 

 

Bon Voyage Concert 

Featuring the BC Chamber Singers 

Performing their upcoming  

Australia Tour repertoire 

June 30, 2018 at 4:00PM 

Indoor Theater 

 

Resound: A Drum Corps  

International Competition 

July 20, 2018 at 7:00PM 

Memorial Stadium 

Renegades Make History at Commencement 
In 1913, BC began with thirteen students and in 2018 on May 11th, the College cele-
brated the largest graduation in history. With more than 2,000 students eligible for 
graduation, nearly half of them walked the stage and Memorial Stadium was packed 
with more family and friends than ever before to celebrate these accomplishments. 
The Class of 2018 included the first Baccalaureate graduates in Industrial Automation, 
the first graduates of the Wonderful Dual Enrollment program, the first graduates of 
the Kern Promise, and the first graduate to receive a Public Health Associates degree.  

The hard work and dedication of this years graduates was especially recognized by the 
attendance of past College Presidents, Chancellor Burke, and Trustees Agbalog, Carter, 
and Thomas. Video highlights can be found on the BC YouTube and website. 



BC Selected as Recipient of $2.3 Million 

Bakersfield College has been selected by the state Chancellor’s Office as 

one of 11 community colleges to be awarded a share of $20 million to 

further development and implementation of programs that strengthen 

student success.  

For the innovative design and mapping of transfer pathways through 

technology and systems integration, Bakersfield College was named 

the recipient of $2,300,000. The funding aims to advance  

implementation of high-tech, high-touch guided pathways strategies 

that ensure all students have access to fully mapped and well-designed 

transfer pathways no matter the point from which they are accessing 

the institution.  
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Julian West and AAMP 

as Innovation of the Year 

The Bakersfield College African American Men-

toring Program (AAMP) and Educational Advisor, 

Julian West have been named as the Innovation 

of the Year by the League for Innovation in 

the Community College organization, according 

to a press release. 

BC’s AAMP program  

addresses the combined 

issues of disproportion-

ately low academic  

success rates and  

persistence through the 

college matriculation  

process of African  

American males with the 

success of mentoring 

programs.  
Julian West 

Educational Advisor 

Remembering Mayor Harvey Hall 

and Chancellor Burke Celebrates 

with 2018 Hall EMT Grads 

For the first time ever, Mayor Harvey Hall was 

absent from the graduation ceremony to honor 

Bakersfield’s newest cohort of Hall EMT Acade-

my graduates.  

Mayor Harvey Hall was and will always be a 

great friend of Bakersfield College. His blood was 

Renegade Red and his passion was undeniable. 

The campus and college community will always 

be thankful for his support and contributions. 

In partnership with Bakersfield College, each 

graduate completes over 350 hours of training 

which covers an entire spectrum of emergency 

services.  

CCCAA Track and Field Championships 

The 2018 California Community College Athletic Association Track & 

Field Championships took place at the historic Memorial Stadium on 

May 18th and 19th with a special celebration to honor Olympian and 

athlete, Jim Ryun.  

Ryun’s world record in the mile, achieved at Bakersfield College, will 

never be forgotten and during the celebration, a plaque was placed to 

memorialize the accomplishment. During a national meet organized by 

the great Athletic Director Gil Bish-

op, Kansas State sophomore Jim 

Ryun blew away the existing world 

record in the mile with a blazing 

3:51.1 on June 23, 1967. 

 
Photographed 

Left to Right: Trustee William Thom-

as, Sonya Christian, Jim Ryun, 

Bob Covey, and Sandi Taylor 

Myron Smith, Hall Ambulance and  

Chancellor Tom Burke, KCCD 

Overall Six-Year Completion  

Rates for Scorecard Cohorts 


